
Update regarding plan�ng of the two horse chestnut trees  

 

At the last mee�ng it was suggested that the two trees could go in the tree line between the New 
Rec and school field.  

 

Response from shires:  

I’m happy to plant these for free (to give back to the village) I would recommend you think of a 
watering plan for the hot weather we will experience. Do you want to let me know when you have the 
trees? 


